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Recycling Collection 

         23 November 2015 

HARVEST BAN HOTLINE  

To ensure you have up to date information regarding Harvest Bans, the 

Shire has three different avenues available for you to use; 

SMS - if you are not registered for this service please contact the shire 

office on 96851202.  

Harvest Ban Hotline – please note that the new message bank phone 

number is 9487 0671  

Facebook – follow the Shire of Mt Marshall Facebook page. 

 

RUBBISH AND RECYCLING              

COLLECTION  - CHRISTMAS & NEW 

YEARS 2015 

Please be advised that there will be no 

change to the collection of rubbish or 

recycling during the Christmas and New 

Year period.  
 

DOG AND CAT REGISTRATIONS 

Renewal notices have been mailed out 

as of last week and are due now. Please 

don’t forget to update your dog’s microchip details when  renewing. It is 

a requirement of the Dog Act 1976 to have all dogs microchipped, not 

just recently acquired pets.  
 

BEACON PUBLIC LIBRARY OFFICER 
 

There is still time to get an application to us for the advertised casual 

vacancy in our Beacon Library.  For further information and to obtain a 

Position Description please contact Nadine Richmond at 

ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au or 08 9685 1202.  Applications close  on  

Friday at 4.00pm and should be addressed to the CEO, marked Private 

and Confidential with 2 recent employment referees listed.  Your       

application should include your address of the selection criteria.  

 

Dirk Sellenger  

Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/


ROADWORKS INFORMATION 

 

ASKEW AND HYMAS STREET—BEACON TOWN SITE 

Construction of  Askew and Hymas Street has begun this week with the clearing of vegetation. The 

roads will soon be constructed to an unsealed road standard and will be completed before the        

construction crew shutdown for Christmas in December.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ROADWORKS INFORMATION 

 

INTERSECTION CHANGE -  CLARK ROAD AND BURAKIN/WIALKI ROAD 

Shire staff have been working on this intersection to replace the existing ‘slip’ roads with a T Junction 

as per the diagram below.  Please take note of these important changes as the previous slip roads will 

be ripped up and made non trafficable. Works are now complete.  

Should you have any road works queries please contact Works Supervisor, Allan Monson on 9685 

1202 or 0499 851 111. 


